
 

 

 

 

 

December 30, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Betty Ball 

US Postal Inspector Service 

475 L’Enfant Plaza 

Room 3411 

Washington, DC 20260-21811 

 

Dear Betty: 

 

Enclosed please find your disk for the documents which I returned on Friday, December 20, 1996.  

Please contact me if you have any further questions or problems.  Thank you for your assistance.     

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Joseph R. Masih 

Senior Analyst  

 

Enclosure 


